
I am currently serving as the Commissioner of Health and Wellness for 2024-2025 and am 
excited to run again for the LAVC student government board for the 2025-2026 term. During my 
time in this role, I learned many ways help promote the well-being of our students, connect with 
my peers, engage in collaboration, and I am eager to continue building on that foundation. By 
running for re-election, I hope to expand these efforts and collaborate even more closely with 
students to address their evolving needs. 

I want to use my experience to enhance student engagement, advocate for greater access to 
health and wellness resources, and ensure that student voices are heard. I believe that a 
healthy, well-supported student body is key to academic success and personal growth. I am 
committed to continue efforts to making our campus a place where every student feels 
supported, valued, and empowered. 

I hope to continue improve on making changes that improve the quality of life for students at 
LAVC. With your support, I will work to promote mental health awareness, physical health and 
develop opportunities for students to connect with one another. I ask for your vote because I 
want to continue to making LAVC a better place of growth and mindfulness for all students! 

 


